

NEWSLETTER 6 – February 2013

NEWIP | CONFERENCE

NIGHTS 2013 - Health, Pleasure & Communities

Padova, September 25th-27th 2013

The NEWIP partners are pleased to invite you to join NIGHTS 2013, an international conference that aim to improve the quality of the nightlife scene and the well being of the people inhabiting it.

The event addresses nightlife stakeholders such as health professionals, volunteers, club/party organizers, public body representatives, scientists, scholars and partygoers. The conference will offer multiple gathering modalities that fit different topics and kinds of expertise, including workshops, talks, showcases, multimedia presentation and round tables.

You wish to share your ideas, research results or expertise? Submit a contribution here.

NEWIP | PARTY+

Party +, the European network for safer party Labels and Charters is now constituted into a formal Association. In January 2013, the first General assembly designated an Executive Committee composed of the 4 labels and charters which initiated the Party-project. The new legal entity will, very soon, open to new members in order to include the growing number of same-type projects. The membership application forms will be available on our website in the coming weeks: www.partyplus.eu. We look forward to welcome new members and further enrich exchanges between us.

NEWIP | TEDI

<u>The second TEDI's trend report is available</u>. It presents the results of the latest Drug Checking data that six Harm Reduction projects in five countries gathered, analysed and compared for the period June–December 2012.

NEWIP | SEMINAR 3

The next training session to prepare the next summer interventions will take place in Krakow (June 6-8 2013).

The volunteer application form will be available in March.

If you are interested in nightlife health promotion, prevention and risk reduction, you can join us as <u>Collaborating Partner</u> or subscribe to our newsletter. Please diffuse our newsletter to your contacts and networks.

To unsubscribe, send an e-mail to stephaneleclercqeu@gmail.com - www.safernightlife.org

